
COLCHESTER SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 
Board of Education Meeting Wednesday, March 1, 2017 
Dick Mazza’s Garage Space 6:00 p.m. (General Session) 
777 West Lakeshore Dr., Colchester  
 

MINUTES 
 

The Colchester Board of Education held a community meeting on Wednesday, March 1, 2017, at Dick 
Mazza’s Garage Space to give a presentation, followed by a discussion, about the FY’18 budget and tax 
impacts. Those in attendance were: School Board Chair Mike Rogers; Directors Craig Kieny and Curt 
Taylor; and Superintendent Amy Minor.   
 

 
I. Call Meeting to Order 

 
School Board Chair Mike Rogers called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 

II. Presentation of FY’18 Budget and Tax Information 
 
Superintendent Minor provided a review of the FY’18 school budget. It was followed by a group 
discussion.  
 

III.  Adjournment 
 
Board Chair Mike Rodgers moved to adjourn at 6:45 p.m., seconded by Director Craig Kieny. The 
motion passed unanimously, 3-0. 

  
 
 
Recorder:       Board Clerk: 

 
  

              
Meghan Baule       Craig Kieny 
Communications Specialist      Board Clerk 

 


